
 

Notifying the Public of Rights Under Title VI 
 

THE CAMBRIA COUNTY PLANNING 
COMMISSION 

 
• The Cambria County Planning Commission operates its programs and services 
without regard to race, color, and national origin in accordance with Title VI of the 
Civil Rights Act. Any person who believes he or she has been aggrieved by any 

unlawful discriminatory practice under Title VI may file a complaint with the 
Cambria County Planning Commission. 

 
• For more information on the Cambria County Planning Commission’s civil rights 
program, and the procedures to file a complaint, contact (814) 472-2106, email 
smurphy@co.cambria.pa.us; or visit our administrative office at 401 Candlelight 

Drive, Suite 213, Ebensburg, Pennsylvania. 
 

For more information, visit www.co.cambria.pa.us 
 

• If information is needed in another language, contact (814) 472-2106. 
 

 

http://www.co.cambria.pa.us/

